
May 29, 2014 

  

Members attending: Ken Ross-Raymond, Joe Schmidl from Salisbury: Clyde Carson, David 

Karrick from Warner; and Bruce Johnson from Webster.  

  

Major projects and successes to this point: 

• Salisbury and Webster Assessment Contract Savings: $15,000 each! 

• Proposed Warrant Article on Education Funding 

• Energy Efficiency Exploration 

Warrant Article on Education Funding – Bruce shared timetable and steps to proceed. 

Discussion on how to encourage others to support and spread the word. Clyde and David to 

help with contacts, either directly, or to send to Bruce. Joe and Clyde to take to their respective 

Budget Committees. 

  

Energy Efficiency Exploration – The Webster Energy Committee continues to look at solar 

options. Bruce to invite Joe and Clyde to meetings on this topic. Bruce and Joe shared a 

proposal from Pelletco where wood pellet boilers are installed and leased for a cost at 

approximately 80% of present fuel costs. Bruce to invite others to future meetings.  

  

Major Purchases – Still looking for a copy of the latest Shared Services Major Purchases chart. 

Please send to Bruce. To be updated at the next meeting. 

  

RAD – State Police to present a RAD program in Salisbury. This will go through their 

Neighborhood Watch Group, and if there is room available, then other towns may be invited.  

  

Power Alternatives – Discussion on services provided by electrical power alternatives.  

  

The next meeting will be on Thursday, July 31, 6:30 p.m., at the Webster Town Hall. Agenda 

items include updates for all of the above as well as any new business that may come before 

the committee.  

  

Submitted by: 

Bruce Johnson  

Webster Selectman 

 


